
 
 
 
Dear professors, researchers, and colleagues, 
 
 
As you know, the National Educational Panel Study (NEPS) collects extensive data on 
educational pathways in Germany.  
  
The first data will be available for the scientific community from July 2011.  
  
The NEPS offers researchers training at a regular basis that teaches conditions and 
ways how to use these data and shows specific statistical analysis procedures.  
 
On the occasion of the first data release of our study, we announce the 1st English 
NEPS researchers training. 
 
This training will be held on Tuesday, 26 July 2011 from 10 until 18 hrs at the NEPS 
(Wilhelmsplatz 3, 1st floor, room 109A) in Bamberg. 
 
The training will consist of an overview over the NEPS surveys, the data structure and 
its accessibility. A special focus will be put on the structure and possibilities of analysis 
of the starting cohort 6 (adult education and lifelong learning) 
 (http://www.uni-bamberg.de/en/neps/scientific-use-data/adult-education-and-life-
long-learning/study-overview/#c97358), i.e. data that will be released in July 2011. 
 
If you are interested in attending, please contact eva.akins@uni-bamberg.de. We 
kindly ask you to give your name, title and the institution you are working for. 
 
After sending a registration email you will receive a confirmation message including 
the necessary forms. 
 
Our NEPS homepage gives you an overview on the data: 
 
http://www.uni-bamberg.de/neps/sientific-use-data 
 
The final program will be sent to the participants as soon as possible. 
 
There is no registration fee. 
 
For information about overnight accommodations feel free to contact us. 
 
Attached you will find a map of Bamberg. 
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Parking lots are available in the courtyard of the Wilhelmspost (NEPS building). In 
order to have the entrance gate opened, please phone Corinna Broschinski at 0951-
863 3401 upon arrival. 
 
 
Best regards, 
  
Andreas Schmitz & Eva Akins 
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